Summary of the June 17th 2008 meeting.
Recluse Community Trust
An informal meeting of the Recluse Community Trust was held on June 17th 2008 for the purpose of signing a contract for architectural services with Buckingham Architects in order to move forward with the final design of the restoration of the Recluse Community Hall. 
 Members of the board present were Lexi Bulkley, Amber Loetscher, Cate Loetscher, Sue Wallis, Marilyn Bulkley, Laurie Davis, Billee, Hackett, Jerry Means, Mike Manor, Kathy Spellman, Fred Oedekoven, and Nancy Sorenson. 

Dale Buckingham of Buckingham Architects was present along with Tim Jager who will head our project, and Nick (?).  Mike Harmon with Rosebud Log Homes, the construction company that will to the work was also present.  

Mr. Buckingham, started the meeting by stating that requested changes had been made to the contract and signatures would be needed to continue with the project.  Marilyn stated that the contract had been e-mailed to all board members.  

Sue Wallis stated that before we can sign any contracts that we must have the extension of the CDBG grant officially approved.  Sue Flobeck of the Wyoming Business Council told Sue that she needs answers to some questions.  Marilyn said that we have the grant until the end of June so there is no reason that we cannot sign agreements before then. She believes that grant money is available until that time. 

Mr. Buckingham said that the first invoice will be for about $2000 to $3000.  He stated that he is comfortable with the committee and is willing to go forward without a contract until the grant is renewed.  

Marilyn asked for a motion to sign the contract contingent on getting the grant extension Cate so moved and Sue seconded.  The motion passed.  
The rest of the meeting revolved around the building plans, timeline for building, the septic system, the need for a basement for the mechanical, the foundation.
The next meeting is scheduled for July 1st when Mr. Jager will present the schematics and offer some options in response to some of the ideas presented to the board. .    
The original notes are attached to this summary.
